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Comment Submitted:

I am very concerned about these proposed projects. The biological impacts will be huge, and the aesthetic impact on our wide
open spaces will be absolute. I don't mind that we have solar energy, or that our western sun provide SOME of it, however, I
suspect that most of the energy will feed the avaricious appetite of Coastal California, and not our own desert cities. I don't think
our desert landscapes should pay the price for the energy crunch and the avarice of the masses. Sound's like Mulholland and Mono
Lake all over again, but on an unprecedented scale. Please consider the cost to our biological resources and aesthetics extremely
carefully. I can't imaging travelling my beloved desert under an umbrella of sun catchers. Why don't we put them where we have
already developed: on our homes and offices. Please, save our desert landscape from this new rape.


